NESD Head Start

CPR and First Aid Training

CPR:

CPR training is required for Head Start teachers, teacher assistants, home visitors, home visitor
assistants, and bus drivers.

Head Start staff are required to have a current Red Cross or Heart Saver CPR training
certificate/card throughout employment with Head Start. CPR training will be provided through
the NESD Head Start Health Coordinator or through local community resources.

Head Start staff will provide CPR as required, following the CPR training guidelines.

First Aid:
First Aid training is required for all Head Start Staff.

All Head Start staff are required to have First Aid training annually. This may be done by viewing
the First Aid VCR/DVD provided by NESD Head Start and completing the accompanying booklet

quiz. The Head Start “Attendance Sheet — First Aid” and the booklet quiz must be completed by
each staff member and returned to the Administrative Office.

Head Start staff will provide first aid as required, following the First Aid training guidelines.
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